
As the festive season approaches, we at St James extend
our warmest wishes to our valued pupils, their families,
and our dedicated staff. This term has been a time of
remarkable growth and achievement for our pupils in
their school work, their behaviour and, not to mention, in
swimming. We are incredibly proud of everyone's hard
work and dedication. 

We wish you all a peaceful and joyous Christmas filled
with cherished moments and the warmth of loved ones.
May the New Year bring happiness, success, and
continued learning for all.

We look forward to welcoming families back to school on
Monday 6th January. The pantomime will also be in
school on this day - make sure you don’t miss out!
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

GOLD SCROLL

STARS OF THE
WEEK

Class 1 - Emmanuel O
Class 2 - Joey G
Class 3 - MJ Jarrett
Class 4 - Hope C
Class 5 - All of Class 5
Class 6 - Skylar B
Class 7 - Decan M
Class 8 - Tallulah-Rose L
Class 9 - David O
Class 10 - Avniel AF
Class 11 - Tyler M
Class 12 - Lucy G

CHRISTIAN VALUES
Our Christian value this half
term is Peace.

“Peace I leave with you; my
peace I give you.”
John 14:27

Eva Rose S, Ruby Y,
Theo S, Eshaal M, 
India B, Willow M, 

Tamara B, Jenson M,
Emmie T, Tallulah Rose L,

Jessica C, Lilly May H,
Moeed M, Oluoma O,
Tadiwa N, Gideon M,

Anamta M, Elif O, 
Jan Y, Chester H, 

Rayyan M, Stella C

CHRISTMAS WISHES TO EVERYONE





To help with our continued work on courageous advocacy, the
SHADES team organised a Black History Hero super learning day. 

On Monday, each class in school chose a Black History Hero,
including Lewis Hamilton, Marcus Rashford, Usain Bolt, and Rosa
Parks to name but a few. The children researched and produced
fact files about their chosen hero and presented their findings to

the rest of the school at the end of the day.
In the afternoon, the children made SHADES bracelets to symbolise

their commitment to making our school community a safe place
free of racism and other types of prejudice. 




